
DECATUR COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

January 3, 2011

  The Decatur County Commissioners opened their January 3, 2011 meeting with the following
present: John Richards-President, Jerome Buening, Rick Nobbe and Bridgett Weber–Auditor

  The December 20th 2010 meeting minutes were approved as amended.

Mark Mohr – Highway Superintendent requested that all bids received on December
20th be accepted for 2011.  Mr. Nobbe moved to accept all fuel, stone, sand and culvert pipe as
presented, Mr. Buening seconded and Mr. Richards concurred.  Storage of Bridge 18 and 19
was discussed and location possibilities were discussed but no decision was made at this time.

Hugh Miller – EMA Director provided a report of Emergency Management.

With nothing further to come before the Commissioners, Mr. Buening moved to recess,
Mr. Nobbe seconded and Mr. Richards concurred.
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